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Bluetooth Security Attacks
2013-10-28

bluetooth technology has enjoyed tremendous success and it s now employed in billions of devices
for short range wireless data and real time audio or video transfer in this book the authors
provide an overview of bluetooth security they examine network vulnerabilities and provide a
literature review comparative analysis of recent security attacks they analyze and explain
related countermeasures including one based on secure simple pairing and they also propose a
novel attack that works against all existing bluetooth versions they conclude with a discussion
on future research directions the book is appropriate for practitioners and researchers in
information security in particular those engaged in the design of networked and mobile devices

The Rough Guide to Vintage London
2013-05-01

the rough guide to vintage london is your ultimate guide to london s burgeoning vintage scene
that is making the british capital a more exciting place to visit than ever before whether you re
into fifties fashion or seventies furnishings old fashioned beauty parlours art deco cafés or
retro restaurants the rough guide to vintage london will show you where to find the best bargains
and the hippest hang outs this authoritative illustrated guide casts a discerning eye over the
entire city highlighting the best of vintage london in each area it covers over 200 budget and
luxury attractions from the east end hotspots of hyper cool hoxton and shoreditch to the
eccentric emporia of the west end as well as the pick of london s markets and the classiest
vintage outlets north and south of the centre all marked on full colour maps whatever your look
or interest blitz chic beehive hairdo forties screen idol rockabilly twenties flapper or
edwardian chap the rough guide to vintage london will tell you where you can enjoy them to the
full from consultant editor wayne hemingway and written by francis ambler emily bick samantha
cook nicholas jones and lara kavanagh now available in epub format
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Consumers, Corporations, and Public Health
2016-01-06

the public health footprint associated with corporate behavior has come under increased scrutiny
in the last decade with an increased expectation that private profit not come at the expense of
consumer welfare consumers corporations and public health assembles 17 case studies at the
intersection of business and public health to illustrate how each side can inform and benefit the
other through contemporary examples from a variety of industries and geographies this collection
provides students with an appreciation for the importance of consumer empowerment and consumer
behavior in shaping both health and corporate outcomes

International Construction Contract Law
2015-01-07

aimed at a global market so not oriented to any particular legal system the book is useful to
readers throughout the world

The Governance Gap
2014-07-11

this book explores the persistence of the governance gap with respect to the human rights
impacting conduct of transnational extractive corporations operating in zones of weak governance
the authors launch their account with a fascinating case study of talisman energy s experience in
sudan informed by their own experience as members of the 1999 canadian assessment mission to
sudan harker mission drawing on new governance reflexive law and responsive law theories the
authors assess legal and other non binding governance mechanisms that have emerged since that
time including the un guiding principles on business and human rights they conclude that such
mechanisms are incapable of systematically preventing human rights violating behaviour by
transnational corporations or of assuring accountability of these actors or recompense for
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victims of such violations the authors contend that home state regulation while not a silver
bullet has a crucial role to play in regulating such conduct they pick up where un special
representative john ruggie s guiding principles on business and human rights left off and propose
an innovative robust and adaptable template for strengthening the regulatory framework of home
states their model draws insights from the theoretical literature leverages existing public
private transnational national soft and hard regulatory tools and harnesses the specific
strengths of state based governance this book will be of interest to academics policy makers
students civil society and business leaders

The Rough Guide to Singapore
2013-05-01

the new look full colour rough guide to singapore is the ultimate travel guide to this
multicultural island state discover singapore s highlights with stunning photography colour coded
maps and more listings and information than ever before you ll find detailed practical advice on
what to see and do from atmospheric temples mouthwatering food stalls and heritage districts to
marina bay and universal studios as well as insider descriptions of the best hotels bars clubs
shops and restaurants for all budgets with loads of practical advice suggested itineraries and
top 5 boxes the rough guide to singapore will help you make the most of your time now available
in epub format

The Rough Guide to Kenya
2013-05-01

the new look full colour rough guide to kenya is the ultimate companion to east africa s biggest
travel destination get under the skin of cosmopolitan nairobi with full coverage of the city s
nightlife restaurants and hotels there s also detailed information on how to make the most of the
maasai mara reserve and discover the best indian ocean beaches as well as the northern deserts
andthe various national parks with detailed background information and a handy wildlife guide
this is the essential guide for your next holiday whether you re visiting for a two week safari
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or going to kenya on business with its wealth of practical advice and the best maps of any guide
make the most of your time with the rough guide to kenya now available in epub format

Federal Register
2013-05

this substantial collection of newly commissioned essays presents an ambitious entertaining and
accessible guide to developments in asian art over the past 20 years of the epoch of
globalization the term global asia signals the genesis and evolution of contemporary art within
the context of global economic social political and intellectual change related to the end of the
cold war decolonization the emergence of postcolonial societies and cultures and the rise of a
global contemporary art world in the handbook its editors establish in an extended introductory
section and in four section introductions the theoretical geographical and historical parameters
within which the contemporary visual arts of global asia may be described analyzed and evaluated
the collected chapters provide a diverse multiauthored heterogeneous and genuinely plural account
of art and its contexts the democratic and inclusive character of globalization is reflected and
produced within this anthology which includes different styles of writing as well as varieties of
analytic and thematic focus the anthology will appeal to both scholars and students in art
history art practice curation contemporary art fine art cultural studies and globalization
studies

The Routledge Handbook of Contemporary Art in Global Asia
2022-12-30

universal studios never really wanted to get into the theme park business they wanted to be the
anti disney but when forced to do so they did it in a big way despite the fits and starts of
multiple owners the parks have finally gained the momentum to mount a serious challenge to the
walt disney company how did this happen who made it happen what does this mean for the theme park
industry in universal versus disney his newest work to investigate the histories of america s
favorite theme parks seasoned disney author sam gennawey has thoroughly researched how universal



grade 11 life science exam papers and memos

2023-04-01 6/24 grade 11 life science exam
papers and memos

studios shook up the multi billion dollar theme park industry one so long dominated by walt
disney and his legacy

Universal versus Disney: The Unofficial Guide to American Theme
Parks' Greatest Rivalry
2014-10-20

a guide to ontario school law is a comprehensive non partisan fair reading of provincial
educational statutes regulations and relevant policies that will be a first aid and reference to
the lay reader our goal is to provide an up to date accessible and user friendly guide to various
legal parameters for teachers aspiring teachers trustees school administrators central office
administration parents and interested community members in particular the resources and insights
in this guide are aimed at helping teacher candidates to develop literacy in educational law and
policy and ultimately to successfully transition from teacher education programs into teaching
careers

A Guide to Ontario School Law
2014-05

everything you need to know to write an emergency management safety and security plan for your
house of worship or place of business do you know what to do in case of an emergency if a hate
crime occurs in your house of worship or a natural disaster hits it or a deadly virus suddenly
threatens your congregation would you know what to do this one of a kind book gathers all the
information you need to know to protect your congregation or business in one handy volume using
easy to follow non technical language it will prepare you to write plan and train colleagues
within your congregation or organization to face whatever emergency presents itself with
confidence the information in this book applies to various faiths houses of worship and
interfaith organizations and its appeal extends beyond the walls of your house of worship by
providing actionable guidance to anyone interested in the training safety and security fields
first responders government agencies emergency management professionals planning professionals



grade 11 life science exam papers and memos

2023-04-01 7/24 grade 11 life science exam
papers and memos

mental health professionals school administrators our world is an unpredictable place and you
never know where the next threat might come from but with the powerful information revealed in
this book you will be prepared for it when it does lauren holley allen is a retired psychiatrist
assistant and trained administrator with the state of maryland she has worked as state training
officer for the maryland emergency management agency and director of education and training for
the department of mental health and hygiene mrs holley allen s career spans over thirty years of
state service in which she first joined as a master s level psychologist in 1985 additionally she
worked as a consultant for glass health systems and union memorial hospital she developed and
taught diversity training for psychiatric interns who worked in emergency rooms with physically
and emotionally challenged minority patients she provided psychiatric consultation and training
for area hospitals nursing homes and in special education schools with students and faculty she
lives in towson maryland

You Can Write a Step-by-Step House of Worship Emergency Safety
and Security Plan
2021-10-20

serving as a comprehensive resource that builds a bridge between engineering disciplines and the
building sciences and trades forensic engineering damage assessments for residential and
commercial structures second edition provides an extensive look into the world of forensic
engineering focusing on investigations associated with insurance industry claims the book
describes methodologies for performing insurance related investigations including the causation
and origin of damage to residential and commercial structures and or unhealthy interior
environments and adverse effects on the occupants of these structures edited by an industry
expert with more than 40 years of experience and contributors with more than 100 years of
experience in the field the book takes the technical aspects of engineering and scientific
principles and applies them to real world issues in a nontechnical manner the book provides
readers with the experiences investigation methodologies and investigation protocols used in and
derived from thousands of forensic engineering investigations features covers 24 topics in
forensic engineering based on thousands of actual field investigations provides a proven
methodology based on engineering and scientific principles experience and common sense to
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determine the causes of forensic failures pertaining to residential and commercial properties
includes references to many codes standards technical literature and industry best practices
illustrates detailed and informative examples utilizing color photographs and figures for
industry best practices as well as to identify improper installations combines information from a
multitude of resources into one succinct easy to use guide this book details proven methodologies
based on over 10 000 field investigations in which the related strategies can be practically
applied and appreciated by both professionals and laymen alike

Forensic Engineering
2021-09-23

computer security touches every part of our daily lives from our computers and connected devices
to the wireless signals around us breaches have real and immediate financial privacy and safety
consequences this handbook has compiled advice from top professionals working in the real world
about how to minimize the possibility of computer security breaches in your systems written for
professionals and college students it provides comprehensive best guidance about how to minimize
hacking fraud human error the effects of natural disasters and more this essential and highly
regarded reference maintains timeless lessons and is fully revised and updated with current
information on security issues for social networks cloud computing virtualization and more

Computer Security Handbook, Set
2014-03-24

the uk anti bribery handbook second edition formerly bribery a compliance handbook is a guide to
the bribery act 2010 and related cases and acts as a reference point for those concerned with the
risks arising from corrupt activities covering each of the principle offences it enables the
reader to implement adequate procedures to prevent bribes being paid it contains practical
guidance for those who are either conducting or facing investigations and for those who may
become the subject of a prosecution the second edition includes a revised internal investigations
chapter co authored by sam tate and stephen storey group head of ethics integrity at compass plc
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a new chapter by the former global head of anti corruption at hsbc susan scott on corruption risk
in regulated entities an updated chapter on adequate procedures setting out the latest compliance
trends and expectations the uk anti bribery handbook provides checklists case studies and
relevant forms it helps the reader to understand the key requirements of an internal
investigation to make practical updates to a corporate compliance program and to review policies
and procedures including those relating to gifts and entertainment this is essential reading for
in house lawyers compliance professionals and board members who post bribery act are ever more
likely to be engaged with difficult practical issues and choices sir keir starmer in the foreword
to the 1st edition highlighted that one of the great strengths of this book is the way the
authors blend good practical legal advice genuine insight about the attitude and approach to the
authorities in the uk and off the shelf polices to help corporate bodies navigate their way
through theses often difficult waters the game has changed and those who ignore the practical
advice offered in this book do so at their own peril

The UK Anti-Bribery Handbook
2021-11-30

the final installment in the critically acclaimed trilogy on globalization and art explores the
growing dominance of asian centers of art this book takes readers on a fascinating journey around
five asian centers of contemporary art and its myriad institutions agents forms materials and
languages while posing vital questions about the political economy of culture and the power of
visual art in a multi polar world he analyzes the financial powerhouse of art basel hong kong new
media art in south korea the place of the kochi biennale within contemporary art in india
transnational art and art education in china and the geo politics of art patronage in palestine
and he develops a highly original synthesis of theoretical perspectives and empirical research
drawing on detailed case studies and personal insights gained from his extensive experience of
the contemporary art scene in asia professor harris examines the evolving relationship between
the western centers of art practice collection and validation and the emerging peripheries of
asian tiger societies with burgeoning art centers and he arrives at the somewhat controversial
conclusion that dominance of the art world is rapidly slipping away from europe and north america
the global contemporary art world is essential reading for undergraduates and postgraduate
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students in modern and contemporary art art history art theory and criticism cultural studies the
sociology of culture and globalization studies it is also a vital resource for research students
academics and professionals in the art world

The Global Contemporary Art World
2017-07-27

the award winning rough guide to japan is the definitive guide to this fascinating country with
its stunning landscapes dynamic pop culture world class dining and rich history it will guide you
with reliable information and a clearly explained background on everything from japan s history
religions arts movies and music to the country s pressing environmental issues whether you re
looking for great places to eat and drink or the most exciting places to party and the newest
accommodation you ll find the solution plus all the major and many off the beaten track sights
are covered including tropical dives in okinawa mountain traverses across the japanese alps and
contemporary art exhibits on islands in the inland sea accurate maps and comprehensive practical
information help you get under the skin of this dynamic country whilst stunning photography makes
the rough guide to japan your ultimate travelling companion now available in epub format make the
most of your trip with the rough guide to japan

The Rough Guide to Japan
2011-02-01

intelligent transportation systems functional design for economical and efficient traffic
management provides practical guidance on the efficient use of resources in the design of its the
author explains how functional design alternatives can meet project objectives and requirements
with optimal cost effectiveness and clarifies how transportation planning and traffic diversion
principles relate to functional its device selections and equipment locations methodologies for
translating objectives to functional device types determining device deployment densities and
determining the best placement of cctv cameras and message signs are provided as are models for
evaluating the benefits of design alternatives based on traffic conditions readers will learn how
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to reduce recurrent congestion improve incident clearance time in non recurrent congestion
provide real time incident information to motorists and leverage transportation management center
data for lane control through important new active transportation and demand management atdm
methods finally the author examines exciting developments in connected vehicle technologies
exploring their potential to greatly improve safety mobility and energy efficiency this resource
will greatly benefit all its designers and managers and is of pivotal importance for operating
agencies performing evaluations to justify operational funding and system expansions

Intelligent Transportation Systems
2015-11-02

guide to u s health and health care policy provides the analytical connections showing students
how issues and actions are translated into public policies and institutions for resolving or
managing health care issues and crises such as the recent attempt to reform the national health
care system the guide highlights the decision making cycle that requires the cooperation of
government business and an informed citizenry in order to achieve a comprehensive approach to
advancing the nation s health care policies through 30 topical operational and relational essays
the book addresses the development of the u s health care system and policies the federal
agencies and public and private organizations that frame and administer those policies and the
challenges of balancing the nation s health care needs with the rising costs of medical research
cost effective treatment and adequate health insurance key features the 30 topical essays
investigate the fundamental political social economic and procedural initiatives that drive
health and health care policy decisions affecting americans at the local regional and national
levels essential themes traced throughout the chapters include providing access to health care
national and international intervention nutrition and health human and financial resource
allocation freedom of religion versus public policy discrimination and health care policy
universal health care coverage private health care versus publicly funded health care and the
immediate and long term costs associated with disease prevention treatment and health maintenance
a glossary of key health care policy terms and events a selected master bibliography and a
thorough index are included this must have reference for political science and public policy
students who seek to understand the issues affecting health care policy in the u s is suitable
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for academic public high school government and professional libraries

Guide to U.S. Health and Health Care Policy
2014-09-03

the bbc tv series doctor who celebrated its 50th anniversary in 2013 this book analyses how
promotion commemorative merchandise and 3d cinema screenings worked paratextually to construct a
popular media event while sometimes uneasily integrating public service values and consumerist
logics

Doctor Who: The Unfolding Event — Marketing, Merchandising and
Mediatizing a Brand Anniversary
2015-07-22

this book demonstrates how information security requires a deep understanding of an organization
s assets threats and processes combined with the technology that can best protect organizational
security it provides step by step guidance on how to analyze business processes from a security
perspective while also introducing security concepts and techniques to develop the requirements
and design for security technologies this interdisciplinary book is intended for business and
technology audiences at student or experienced levels organizations must first understand the
particular threats that an organization may be prone to including different types of security
attacks social engineering and fraud incidents as well as addressing applicable regulation and
security standards this international edition covers payment card industry data security standard
pci dss american security regulation and european gdpr developing a risk profile helps to
estimate the potential costs that an organization may be prone to including how much should be
spent on security controls security planning then includes designing information security as well
as network and physical security incident response and metrics business continuity considers how
a business may respond to the loss of it service optional areas that may be applicable include
data privacy cloud security zero trust secure software requirements and lifecycle governance
introductory forensics and ethics this book targets professionals in business it security
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software development or risk this text enables computer science information technology or
business students to implement a case study for an industry of their choosing

Information Security Planning
2024-01-16

the complex material histories of the nintendo entertainment system platform from code to silicon
focusing on its technical constraints and its expressive affordances in the 1987 nintendo
entertainment system videogame zelda ii the adventure of link a character famously declared i am
error puzzled players assumed that this cryptic mesage was a programming flaw but it was actually
a clumsy japanese english translation of my name is error a benign programmer s joke in i am
error nathan altice explores the complex material histories of the nintendo entertainment system
and its japanese predecessor the family computer offering a detailed analysis of its programming
and engineering its expressive affordances and its cultural significance nintendo games were rife
with mistranslated texts but as altice explains nintendo s translation challenges were not just
linguistic but also material with consequences beyond simple misinterpretation emphasizing the
technical and material evolution of nintendo s first cartridge based platform altice describes
the development of the family computer or famicom and its computational architecture the
translation problems faced while adapting the famicom for the u s videogame market as the
redesigned entertainment system nintendo s breakthrough console title super mario bros and its
remarkable software innovations the introduction of nintendo s short lived proprietary disk
format and the design repercussions on the legend of zelda nintendo s efforts to extend their
console s lifespan through cartridge augmentations the famicom s audio processing unit apu and
its importance for the chiptunes genre and the emergence of software emulators and the new kinds
of play they enabled

I Am Error
2015-05-01

this interdisciplinary collection places corporate security in a theoretical and international
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context arguing that corporate security is becoming the primary form of security in the twenty
first century it explores a range of issues including regulation accountability militarization
strategies of securitization and practitioner techniques

Corporate Security in the 21st Century
2014-06-18

this book traces and conceptualises the changing notion of democracy and demonstrates how
democracy promotion finds itself at the heart of contemporary international discourses and
policies democracy promotion is widely considered to constitute a hypocritical and failed grand
international narrative of the 1990s and has allegedly been replaced by other more pressing and
academically more captivating concerns such as conflict management statebuilding and climate
change this book challenges this position and argues that the core notions of democracy promotion
such as empowerment inclusion and responsiveness are a key concern of contemporary international
policymakers drawing on the work of michel foucault hannah arendt as well as john dewey it
investigates the notion of democracy and modality of its promotions through the policy fields of
conflict management statebuilding and climate change the central development the book observes is
the reconceptualisation of democracy from the constituted sphere of the public to the lived
relations of the social the book argues that the novel rationality of democracy and its promotion
offers a particular solution to governing impasses in a world perceived to be globalised and
complex which accounts for democracy s current but neglected centrality this book will be of much
interest to students of democracy intervention statebuilding global governance and ir in general

Rethinking Democracy Promotion in International Relations
2015-08-20

since the inception of the united nations global compact sponsored initiative principles for
responsible management education prme in 2007 there has been increased debate over how to adapt
management education to best meet the demands of the 21st century business environment while
consensus has been reached by the majority of globally focused management education institutions
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that sustainability must be incorporated into management education curricula the relevant
question is no longer why management education should change but how following on from the
inspirational guide for the implementation of prme placing sustainability at the heart of
management education this casebook highlights the real implementers of responsible management
education and their stories are truly inspirational the evolving picture underscores the
important changes already taking place and the role of prme in effecting such change the clear
message is that continuous experimentation innovation and learning is required to transform
constructs of management education the new collection contains 27 case stories from universities
and business schools spanning asia oceania latin america usa and canada europe the middle east
and africa this important compilation will be an inspiration for all forward thinking business
schools across the world especially those who are keen to embrace the prme principles and put
sustainability at the heart of their operations the guide will be launched at the 2013 prme
summit 5th annual assembly hosted by ceeman in bled slovenia on 25 26 september and offered for
sale in print and ebook for the first time by greenleaf publishing the first edition of the
inspirational guide for the implementation of prme was presented at the un conference on
sustainable development rio 20 earth summit in june 2012 across the prme community different
concepts are used most frequently are corporate social responsibility responsible leadership and
sustainable value for business and society

Inspirational Guide for the Implementation of PRME
2017-09-29

sampling and monitoring for the mine life cycle provides an overview of sampling for
environmental purposes and monitoring of environmentally relevant variables at mining sites it
focuses on environmental sampling and monitoring of surface water and also considers groundwater
process water streams rock soil and other media including air and biological organisms the
handbook includes an appendix of technical summaries written by subject matter experts that
describe field measurements collection methods and analytical techniques and procedures relevant
to environmental sampling and monitoring the sixth of a series of handbooks on technologies for
management of metal mine and metallurgical process drainage this handbook supplements and
enhances current literature and provides an awareness of the critical components and complexities
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involved in environmental sampling and monitoring at the mine site it differs from most
information sources by providing an approach to address all types of mining influenced water and
other sampling media throughout the mine life cycle sampling and monitoring for the mine life
cycle is organized into a main text and six appendices that are an integral part of the handbook
sidebars and illustrations are included to provide additional detail about important concepts to
present examples and brief case studies and to suggest resources for further information
extensive references are included

Sampling and Monitoring for the Mine Life Cycle
2014-05-28

now available in epub format the new rough guide to costa rica is the definitive travel guide to
this incredible country with expert information on everything from magnificent national parks to
lively cultural festivals and wild beaches an in depth field guide with stunning color
photography explores costa rica s incomparable wildlife and easy to use maps reliable advice on
how to get around and up to date reviews of the best hotels eco lodges restaurants bars clubs and
shops ensure that you won t miss a thing no matter your budget discover costa rica s highlights
the rough guide to costa rica includes detailed practical advice on what to see and do throughout
the country from turtle watching in tortuguero to surfing in santa teresa hiking and zip lining
through the monteverde cloud forests to exploring the breathtaking biodiversity of the osa
peninsula make the most of your time on earth with the rough guide to costa rica

The Rough Guide to Costa Rica
2014-10-01

this book is an introduction to development with html5 game engines an in depth look at some
popular engines downloadable example projects for each engine and techniques on how to package
and distribute the final app to all the major platforms
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HTML5 Game Engines
2014-04-28

discover sweden a wonderful place surrounded by tall mountains rich folklore and cool design be
inspired by this new edition of insight guide sweden a comprehensive full colour guide to this
breathtaking country whose cuisine has taken the world by storm be inspired by our best of sweden
section highlighting unmissable sights and experiences and lavish photo features on topics such
as saunas folklore and foraging a detailed places section with stunning travel photography and
full colour maps shows you where to go and what to do a comprehensive travel tips section gives
you all the travel advice you need to plan your trip insight guide sweden now includes the
walking eye app free to download to smartphones and tablets on purchase of the book the sweden
app includes our independent selection of the best hotels and restaurants plus activity event and
shopping listings about insight guides insight guides has over 40 years experience of publishing
high quality visual travel guides we produce around 400 full color print guide books and maps as
well as picture packed ebooks to meet different travelers needs insight guides unique combination
of beautiful travel photography and focus on history and culture together create a unique visual
reference and planning tool to inspire your next adventure insight guides has spawned many
imitators but is still the best of its type wanderlust magazine

Insight Guides Sweden (Travel Guide eBook)
2016-06-01

interpreting the prohibition era at museums and historic sites chronicles the rise and fall of
one of the greatest attempted reforms in american history why were americans so worried about
alcohol why did they seek to ban an entire industry how did those involved in the trade react how
did repeal come about how should we remember the noble crusade such questions are important both
for historians and museums who seek to interpret the prohibition era as well as for the general
public who wants to know more about the roaring twenties and how it continues to shape the united
states today this captivating guide will help interpreters explain the history of prohibition its
repeal and its legacies case studies cover breweries reformers women saloons both before and
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after prohibition gamblers and gumshoes this guide will help museum and history professionals
make sense of a complex story relate the history and legacy of political pressure groups and help
learners think about the era in new ways

Interpreting the Prohibition Era at Museums and Historic Sites
2014-11-20

fodor s correspondents highlight the best of the national parks of the west including the grand
canyon yosemite yellowstone zion and rocky mountain our local experts vet every recommendation to
ensure you make the most of your time whether it s your first trip or your fifth must see
attractions from old faithful to crater lake perfect hotels for every budget best restaurants to
satisfy a range of tastes gorgeous features on geysers and rafting the colorado valuable tips on
when to go and ways to save insider perspective from local experts color photos and maps to
inspire and guide your trip

Fodor's The Complete Guide to the National Parks of the West
2014-04-22

this book provides a comprehensive updated summary of research evidence on the effects of
stressful working and employment conditions on workers health as based on one of the worldwide
leading theoretical models effort reward imbalance it offers three innovative features that are
appealing for research as well as for policy firstly it presents and discusses comparable
research findings from different continents in particular from japan china and latin america
secondly it extends the conceptual framework of research on this topic by analysing associations
of work stress with health in a life course perspective and by linking these associations to the
macro level of national labour and social policies thirdly the book helps to strengthen programs
and policies that aim at promoting healthy work locally nationally and internationally by
providing solid facts on which such programs can be based
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Work Stress and Health in a Globalized Economy
2016-07-06

this second edition of the best selling comprehensive handbook the essential guide to business
for artists and designers will appeal to a wide range of artists makers designers and
photographers looking to set up and establish an arts practice or design business within the
visual arts and creative industries with fully revised content three new chapters and profiles of
contemporary artists and designers from around the world this guide leads the reader through the
most important aspects of setting up and growing a profitable enterprise providing the vital
knowledge and tools to develop a vision and achieve business growth topics include building
networks and successful negotiation tactics promoting an engaging social media presence business
planning and money management overview of legal tax and intellectual property issues setting up a
website and trading online exploiting innovation and future trends as well as specially tailored
enterprise exercises and useful diagrams this latest edition features apt quotations and
indispensable resources including an extensive glossary and a list of key professional bodies and
organisations based in the uk usa canada australia and south america this handbook is printed in
a dyslexic friendly font and includes new illustrated mind maps and colour pictures throughout

The Essential Guide to Business for Artists and Designers
2017-02-09

now available in epub format the rough guide to southeast asia on a budget is the ultimate guide
for budget conscious independent travelers visiting this fascinating region updated by a team of
expert writers this edition of the rough guide to southeast asia on a budget is packed with
information to help you make the most of your time and money including comprehensive
transportation information suggested itineraries full color maps and advice on local culture food
and language detailed listings give the low down on the best hotels hostels bars and restaurants
while treat yourself suggestions provide inspiration for when to splurge whether you want to take
a slow boat down the mekong feast on dim sum in hong kong kick back on a white sand beach in
thailand or explore the temples of bagan in myanmar this guide is the ultimate companion to
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travel in southeast asia make the most of your time with the rough guide to southeast asia on a
budget

The Rough Guide to Southeast Asia On A Budget
2014-09-01

interim and emergency relief in international arbitration is a compilation of papers authored by
some of the world s leading international arbitration practitioners it addresses issues relating
to obtaining interim measure orders including the relevant applicable standards such as
irreparable harm that various international courts and tribunals under the icsid uncitral icc scc
and some domestic law jurisdictions often apply it also touches upon theoretical and practical
issues involving compliance with and enforcement of interim measures in international arbitration
these issues naturally are raised in the context of an ongoing discourse where tribunals have
different at times imperfect tactics for encouraging compliance with their interim measures
including drawing adverse inferences issuing diplomatic statements against a sovereign stopping
just short of ordering interim measures splitting the sum of security for costs and allowing for
reimbursement and levying heavier damages against the non complying party without changing the
substantive aspects of the award this book explores these methods and identifies the latest
trends in this exciting area of international law interim and emergency relief in international
arbitration is intended for arbitrators practicing attorneys representatives of international
arbitral institutions and academics all of whom will find this book very useful the compilation
of papers and presentations in the book cover a number of jurisdictions including east asia the
middle east europe and north america

Interim and Emergency Relief in International Arbitration -
International Law Institute Series on International Law,
Arbitration and Practice
2015-05-01
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a variety of disciplines and professions have embraced geospatial technologies for collecting
storing manipulating analyzing and displaying spatial data to investigate crime prosecute and
convict offenders exonerate suspects and submit evidence in civil lawsuits the applications
acceptability and relevance and procedural legality of each geospatial technologies vary the
purpose of this book is to explain the nature of geospatial technologies demonstrate a variety of
geospatial applications used to investigate and litigate civil and criminal activities and to
provide a reference of current acceptability of geospatial technology in the production of
evidence this book is an introductory overview designed to appeal to researchers and
practitioners across disciplinary boundaries the authors of this book are researchers and
practitioners across disciplines and professions experts in the field

Forensic GIS
2014-07-08

this volume provides the first comprehensive examination of travel guidebooks and their
conceptualisation use and impact guidebooks have been key tourism paraphernalia for almost two
centuries and although researched in some areas academic knowledge on guidebooks in tourism has
not been expansively communicated the uncritical unreflective and largely pejorative approach to
guidebooks in the public sphere and to some degree also present in academia is reassessed in this
book this challenges the current limited tourism research approaches to the topic including the
routinely held assumption that the internet has all but destroyed the printed guidebook this book
will be a useful resource for postgraduate students and researchers in tourism and tourism
communications and consumption

Exploring the Use and Impact of Travel Guidebooks
2016-02-04

while the provision in children s and young people s services endures much change and turbulence
the calling for well qualified and critically reflective practitioners remains ever present this
innovative and accessible core textbook explores the key themes ideas concepts and topics that
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are central to practitioners working across the 0 19 sector it aims to help students develop the
professional knowledge practical skills and core values they need to work effectively with
children and young people clearly divided into four sections the practitioner the learner the
workplace and the community the book covers a broad range of issues including the different roles
and responsibilities of the workforce multi agency working and its challenges working with
parents carers and the community supporting children with additional needs and meeting the needs
of gifted learners work based reflective practice language learning and communication at each
stage the book facilitates opportunities for personal and professional reflection discussion
debate and action through case studies activities reflective tasks areas for further
consideration and annotated further readings the text also features a glossary of terms and links
to practice standards the book is supported by a free companion website featuring instructor
resources such as assignable case studies reflective tasks and activities tables and figures from
the book available to download and sample chapters from the book and student resources including
helpful links to further information links to relevant video material and an interactive
flashcard glossary empowering the children s and young people s workforce seeks to empower the
reader by supporting their initial and continuing professional development enabling them to
positively influence provision for children and young people it is essential reading for anyone
studying or working in this sector

Empowering the Children’s and Young People's Workforce
2014-02-03

the field of distributed learning is constantly evolving online technology provides instructors
with the flexibility to offer meaningful instruction to students who are at a distance or in some
cases right on campus but still unable to be physically present in the classroom this dynamic
environment challenges librarians to monitor learn adapt collaborate and use new technological
advances in order to make the best use of techniques to engage students and improve learning
outcomes and success rates distributed learning provides evidence based information on a variety
of issues surrounding online teaching and learning from the perspective of librarians includes
extensive literature search on distributed learning provides pedagogy developing content and
technology by librarians shows the importance of collaboration and buy in from all parties
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involved

Distributed Learning
2016-10-12

the repercussions of the 2007 2008 financial crisis have acted as an impetus to improve the
quality and availability of statistical information one such initiative addresses the importance
of compiling a complete accounting of a nation s wealth and especially the wealth of households
this is

Eurostat-OECD Compilation guide on land estimations
2015-07-03
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